



Mr. I. L. Williams Director of Sport

Email: ian.williams@ellesmere.com

3rd June 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Student Mouthguards

As the summer holidays approach, it comes time for me as Director of Sport to put the final touches to preparations for the coming season in place. At this time of year, we look to the offer of a bespoke service, with our partners Titan Mouthguards, to provide your son/daughter with a gumshield for the coming season. As per RFU and England Hockey guidelines, we recommend a custom-fitted guard. There are, however, cheaper options on the market such as pre-moulded and boil in the bag guards. We would suggest you consider carefully the reduced fit of these items when making your decision. Whichever decision you make, if your son/daughter is involved in rugby or hockey next year it is recommended that he/she has a mouthguard.

The school policy is to endorse various sporting governing bodies in their guidelines surrounding the use of dental protection. It is advised that all pupils wear a mouthguard to take part in hockey or rugby at the school throughout the school year.

Titan will be catering for all students wishing to purchase a dental-fit mouthguard and will be visiting the school on **Monday 9**th **September 2019** from 10:00am–12:00noon. If you wish to take advantage of this service, please complete your online order form in advance of your child's fitting day by clicking the following link: bit.ly/EllesmereMouthguards

All Titan mouthguards, including school designs, are provided at a cost of £44.99 with replacement/ spare guards at a reduced cost of £35. This cost is vastly reduced from dental practices and similar services and includes:

- Impression supervised by a member of the Titan team.
- Custom guards manufactured to achieve the highest level of protection available.
- Student's name embedded on under-side.
- Free self-fit mouthguard provided on the day of fitting for use in sporting fixtures during turnaround time.
- Free delivery direct to home.





Any questions on school mouthguards or any of the details above should be sent directly to Titan via their customer service email address: info@titanmouthguards.co.uk

Titan suggest that orders should be placed in advance to avoid any delays on the day of fitting or on getting your guards back to you. There is a £5 price increase on all orders placed on or after the day of fitting.

Yours sincerely,

Il better

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com